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Recently Deceased 
Frank Conlon  

Maeve McLoughlin  
Mary Fleming 

Sr. Cecilia Rafter 
Christine Kennedy  

Richard McGee 
Joan Quill  

John Clancy 

Kathleen Foley  
Bridie Maguire  

 
Anniversaries  

 
Tommy Morrin  

Anne Lynagh 
Mary &John O’Connor 

Bridie Halton  
Fr. Brian Connolly  

Baby Abigail Rose Hollinsworth 

Sinead Hayes 

Andrew Molloy  
Hugh Doyle  

Redmond Friel  
Pat Marrinan  

May they Rest in Peace 

Taize Mass – our next Taize Mass will 

take place here this Sunday 11
th

 

December at 7.30pm Celebrant Fr. 

Derek Farrell Please note this is the last 

Taize Mass before Christmas  as our 

Annual Carol Service will take place 

next Sunday 18
th

 Dec at 8pm.              

The St Joseph’s Young Priests 

Society will hold their monthly 
meeting on Thursday next 15th Dec in 
Pastoral Centre after the 10am Mass 
all are welcome to come and pray for 
vocations. 

 

 

Good Luck to Bishop Galvin’s Boys 
Football Team who will play in Croke 
Park next Tuesday 13th Dec at 
2.15pm in The Dublin Schools Final  

                        

Congratulations & thank you  

to our musical director and 

organist Judit Mété & our 

superb  parish choir and 

soloists  Fiona Baldwin Triona 

Walsh & Victoria Massey for 

the wonderful concert of 

Advent & Christmas music 

they preformed here last 

weekend it was enjoyed 

immensely by all who 

attended and we look 

forward to many more 

musical treats from them. We 

are truly blessed to have such 

musical talent among us. 

Dates for your Diary  

Christmas Carol Service  

Sunday 18th Dec at 8pm 

Confessions for Christmas  

Penitential Service Mon 19th at 8pm 

 

Invitation. 

Cheeverstown 
-Elm House 

Active Age 
Group would like to invite you to 
join them here in our Parish Hall 
on Friday 16th December after 

the 10am Mass for a Christmas 
sing a long – Mince pies and 
refreshments will be served.       

 The St. Vincent De 

Paul ANNUAL 
COLLECTION 

 
The St. Vincent de 

Paul Christmas collection will take 
place here this week-end 10th/11th   
December.   
This will replace the weekly Share 
Collection  

    Question Time?    

Q) Why did they have to put big words like 

‘consubstantial’ into the new translation of the 

Creed? 

A priest friend of mine 

told me the word isn’t 

even in his dictionary! 

 

A) There is no simple 

English word to 

express the deep theology of the unity of Jesus 

Christ with God the Father. The old translation 

was ‘of one Being with the Father’. Being is a 

shorter word than consubstantial but it is a 

philosophical term not easy to understand. The 

former translation was just as difficult as the 

new. As for your priest friend, get him a decent 

dictionary for Christmas  

Fr. Silvester O’Flynn OFM Cap. 

 

   
Christmas Mass 

Bouquets  

are now available in 

the Parish Office and 

Sacristy priced at €6 each. 

All Christmas Mass Intentions 

will be rememberd at all of our  

Masses on Christmas Eve & Day  

here in St Judes . 
 

The Parish office  has a nice range of  

Christmas Cards and Gifts and also 

cards for all occasions why not drop in 

after Mass and take a look  

opening hours  

Mon-Fri 8.45 to 12.45 and after all 

Masses on Sunday morning. 

 

 

 

Ministers of the Word – Advent 

Meeting  

will take place in Room 1 in the 

Pastoral Centre at 7.30pm on 

Monday next 12th December . 
 

Eucharistic 

Adoration – we 

will have 

Adoration of the 

Blessed 

Sacrament each 

Monday Eve   

from 7-9pm we hope you will come 

along and lend your prayers in support 

of our  preparations for the congress.  


